
3rd Grade Online Student Work Calendar (Scroll Down) 
ALL MATERIALS ARE UNDER “ONLINE HOMEWORK” ON GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

 
Links to Resources 
Zearn: ​https://www.zearn.org/​ >sign in with student login & username 

Google Classroom: Sign in Clever (​https://dearbornschools.org/student-portal​) >Click on Classroom 

Scholastic News: ​https://digital.scholastic.com/resources/classpasscode/?app=sn3&state=%2Fhome-page-logged-out.html&role=classroom 

Raz Kids: ​https://www.kidsa-z.com/main/Login​ (if you have an account assigned from your teacher) 

Exact Path: Sign in Clever (​https://dearbornschools.org/student-portal/​) >Click on Edmentum 

Science Generation Genius: (​ www.generationgenius.com/?share=17D89​ )  
Social Studies: ​http://textbooks.wmisd.org/Downloads/3rd/3rdGradeFull.pdf 

CALENDAR BELOW 
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Online Student Homework Calendar 

Monday   Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

3/16 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 1 
 
Reading 
1. Watch Video Titled 
“Parts of Plays” on 
Google Classroom. 
 
2. Read Introduction on 
p. 228-229 from Google 
Classroom under “Parts 
of Plays” and finish the 
chart. 
 
3. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 

3/17 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 2 
 
Reading 
1. Read p. 230-231 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Plays” and 
complete the chart on 
notebook paper. 
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 

3/18 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 3 
 
Reading 
1. Read p. 232 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Plays.”  
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 

3/19 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 4 
 
Reading 
1. Reread p. 232 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Plays.” Answer 
questions on p. 233 on 
notebook paper.  
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 

3/20 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 5 
 
Reading 
1. Reread p. 230 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Plays.”  
 
2. Complete the short 
answer response on 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Plays.” ​Read 
the directions carefully 
and type a COMPLETE 
answer.  
 
3. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 



 
3/23 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 6 
 
Reading 
1. Watch Video Titled 
“Parts of Poems” on 
Google Classroom. 
 
2. Read Introduction on 
p. 242-243 from Google 
Classroom under “Parts 
of Poems” and finish the 
chart. 
 
3. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 
 
 
 

 
3/24 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 7 
 
Reading 
1. Read p. 244-245 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Poems” and 
complete the chart on 
notebook paper. 
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 

 
3/25 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 8 
 
Reading 
1. Read p. 246 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Poems.”  
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 

 
3/26 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 9 
 
Reading 
1. Reread p. 246 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Poems.” 
Answer questions on p. 
247 on notebook paper.  
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 

 
3/27 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 10 
 
Reading 
1. Reread p. 245 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Poems.”  
 
2. Complete the short 
answer response on 
Google Classroom under 
“Parts of Poems.” ​Read 
the directions carefully 
and type a COMPLETE 
answer.  
 
3. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 



 
3/30 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 11 
 
Reading 
1. Watch Video Titled 
“Unfamiliar Words” on 
Google Classroom. 
 
2. Read Introduction on 
p. 146-147 from Google 
Classroom under “Parts 
of Poems” and finish the 
chart. 
 
3. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 
 

 
3/31 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 12 
 
Reading 
1. Read p. 148-149 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Unfamiliar Words” and 
complete the chart on 
notebook paper. 
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 
 

 
4/1 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 13 
 
Reading 
1. Read p. 150 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Unfamiliar Words.”  
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 

 
4/2 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 14 
 
Reading 
1. Reread p. 150 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Unfamiliar Words.” 
Answer questions on p. 
151 on notebook paper.  
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 

 
4/3 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 15 
 
Reading 
1. Reread p. 148 from 
Google Classroom under 
“Unfamiliar Words.”  
 
2. Complete the short 
answer response on 
Google Classroom under 
“Unfamiliar Words.” 
Read the directions 
carefully​ and type a 
COMPLETE answer.  
 
3. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 
 
Language 
20 minutes on Exact 
Path Language 



 
4/6 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 16 
 
Reading & ​Grammar 
 
1. Watch the video and 
complete the grammar 
lesson from Google 
Classroom under “Literal 
and Non-Literal Words.” 
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 

 
4/7 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 17 
 
Reading 
 
Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 

 
4/8 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 18 
 
Reading & ​Grammar 
 
1. Watch the video and 
complete the grammar 
lesson from Google 
Classroom under 
“Prefixes and Suffixes.” 
 
2. Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 

 
4/9 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 19 
 
Reading 
 
Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 

 
4/10 
 
Math 
Zearn-Lesson 20 
 
Reading 
 
Read for 30 minutes 
from your book bag, on 
Razz Kids, Exact Path, 
or Read Theory​ (Your 
choice) 

 


